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February 4, 2010

Dear LDCF/SCCF Council Member:

[ am writing in reference to my letter of January 15, 2010, in which we have asked the
Least Developed Country Fund (LDCF)/Special Climate Change Fund (SCCF) Council to
approve the funding of the four regional adaptation workshops, expected to take place in 2010, to
provide training and technical support to LDCs in order to advance the process of implementation of
National Adaptation Plans of Action (NAPAs).

[ am pleased to inform you that we have received affirmative replies from at least two-
thirds of the Members and no objections to the proposed decision. The following decision was
therefore approved by mail:

The Council, having reviewed by mail the dates and budget estimates for NAPA Training
Workshops, approves that the amount of USD 600,000 from the LDCF Fund be made available to
the UNFCCC for the organization of these workshops.

We shall inform the Secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate

Change of this decision.
/

Sincerely,

Cc: Alternates



